
 

As we approach the end of the year, we would like to advise residents 
that the 2022 local earned income tax return extensions have been duly 
processed. 
 
Keystone initiated the process to identify residents in the community 
who failed to file a 2022 local earned income tax return and/or pay their 
2022 taxes.  Over the next few weeks, residents will receive notices and 
tax return forms by mail.  Keystone would like to remind taxpayers that 
they can easily and securely file their return online at 
efile.KeystoneCollects.com. Furthermore, their website hosts a 
comprehensive list of Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) to assist you 
through the process.   
 
Any inquiries regarding tax filing, go to Keystone’s website, FAQs, or 
contact their Taxpayer Services Department at (888) 328-0565.  They 
are committed to providing taxpayers with the necessary assistance and 
guidance.  
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
  
 
Mailing address is: 
 
Keystone Collections Group 
546 Wendel Road 
Irwin, PA 15642 
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